
Dear Rule Committee, 
 
Oregon is not a state of voter suppression. The job is the legislator is to represent the people and the 
people are allowed petition rights to share their opinion. We must protect, not ban, online petitions. We 
live in the age of modern technology  and it is critical that online petition rights be protected.  
 
Please vote NO on SB 761 and preserve the petition rights of every Oregonian.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Sarah Koeltzow  
Lifelong Oregonian, Taxpayer, Registered Voter  
 


